
From: Sager, John E - DNR
To: Matthew Turner
Subject: RE: Submittal Extension
Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:37:00 PM

Matt,
 
Thanks for the update.  The DNR approves extending the submittal deadline to 2/5/21.   
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th St.
Superior, WI  54880
Phone: (715) 919-7239
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 

From: Matthew Turner <Matthew.Turner@huskyenergy.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:32 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Submittal Extension
 
John,
 
The Superior Refinery is requesting an extension to the submittal deadline for the following
documents:

Site Investigation Report for the PFAS soil phase of the ongoing NR700 site investigation
This is due 1/27/21 based on receipt of the last laboratory analytical report

Interim Action Report for the 4/26/2018 Superior Refinery Fire
Site Investigation Work Plan for the groundwater phase of the ongoing NR700 site investigation

 
SRC intends to submit these documents to WDNR at the same time and is requesting the current
1/27/21 submittal deadline be extended to 2/5/21.
 
Thanks
 
Matt Turner 
Environmental Technologist
Environmental
Superior Refinery
W 1.403.298.6050 
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C 1.715.969.4873 
cenovus.com
 
 
 

NOTE: As of January 1, 2021, Husky and Cenovus have combined to form a resilient integrated energy leader. As
a result, my email address will soon change to the @cenovus.com domain. For now, I will continue to receive
emails sent to my @huskyenergy.com address.


